Curriculum Committee – Von Wolf, Brentwood Rep
(FA25 – SP27)



[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Wolf, Von <vwolf@losmedanos.edu> 
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025, 10:37 AM
To: Wolf, Von <vwolf@losmedanos.edu>
Cc: Giambattista, Louie <LGiambattista@losmedanos.edu>; Simone, Adrianna <asimone@losmedanos.edu>; Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>; Duldulao, Abigail <ADuldulao@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Curriculum Committee Statement of Interest

I am writing to request reappointment to the Curriculum Committee for an additional two-year term. I am a full-time faculty member in the Brentwood Math Department and have been serving as the Brentwood Representative on the committee.
 
Over the past four years, I’ve gained valuable experience and experience in the curriculum process. I’ve been actively involved in efforts to revise our courses to ensure compliance with AB 1705. This work is very important and has been a great learning experience.  I would welcome the opportunity to continue these contributions.  
 
Thank you for considering my request.
Von Wolf

